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[bookmark: _GoBack] URGENT ACTION ALERT: 
Tell Republican Leadership to Remove Restrictive Language Targeting Nonprofit Medicaid Providers

The United States Senate is closing in on a bipartisan agreement that would provide emergency relief for individuals, small businesses, and certain industries affected by the COVID-19 outbreak. Specifically, the legislation would provide $350 billion in loans for small businesses, which would help businesses maintain staff and critical benefits as more and more small businesses are forced to suspend services and lay off workers.

However, language in the bill restricts funding to "nonprofits receiving Medicaid expenditures," a disastrous and misguided policy with enormous unintended consequences for providers, vulnerable populations, and small businesses offering essential services. 

There is no place for this type of politics during a public health emergency where access to nonprofit providers is urgently needed. Senate Republicans need to hear from you to ensure this language is stripped from the bill so nonprofits can keep their doors open for the duration of this crisis and beyond.

TAKE ACTION NOW: 
CALL CONGRESS AND DEMAND THEY REMOVE LANGUAGE FROM THE CORONAVIRUS RESPONSE BILL THAT UNFAIRLY TARGETS NONPROFIT MEDICAID PROVIDERS

CALL 202-224-3121 AND ASK TO SPEAK WITH ANY OF THE FOLLOWING MEMBERS OF THE SENATE REPUBLICAN LEADERSHIP:
1. Senate Majority Leader Mitch McConnell (KY)
1. Senate Majority Whip John Thune (SD)
1. Senator John Barrasso (WY), Republican Conference Chair
1. Senator Roy Blunt (MO), Republican Policy Committee Chairman
1. Senator Joni Ernst (IA), Vice Chairman of the Senate Republican Conference
1. Senator Todd Young (IN), Republican Senatorial Committee Chairman
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all abilities. limitless possibilities.




